
Proposed Resolution regarding the Diocesan Companion Relationship with 
Jerusalem  

Resolved, that the One Hundred Twenty-ninth Annual Meeting of the Church in the Diocese of 
Los Angeles renew our relationship with the Episcopal Diocese of Jerusalem for an additional 
three-year cycle, commencing with this Convention and spanning the years 2025 to 2027. 

Respectfully submitted by Canon Dr. Steve Nishibayashi, Secretary of Convention, on behalf of 
the Jerusalem Committee of the Program Group on Global Partnerships. 


